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From: Francine Bromberg

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 12:43 PM

To: Jackie Henderson

Cc: Elizabeth.McCall@comcast.net

Subject: RE: elizabeth mccall on HARC

Jackie—

The Alexandria Archaeological Commission endorsed Elizabeth McCall as their representative on the Historic Alexandria
Resources Commission (HARC).

Regards,

Fran

Francine Bromberg

City Archaeologist

Director, Alexandria Archaeology
105 N. Union Street, Suite 327
Alexandria, VA 22314

Phone: 703.746.4399

From: Jackie Henderson

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 11:26 AM
To: Francine Bromberg

Subject: elizabeth mccall on HARC

Good morning Fran—
Elizabeth McCall has reapplied for her term on the Historic Alexandria Resources Commission as the representative from
the Archaeology Commission. She told me a few week ago that she was endorsed at that last Commission meeting. Can
you please send me an email/minutes/note saying that the Archaeology Commission endorses Elizabeth as their
representative to HARC?
Thanks so much.

Jackie
Jackie M. Henderson

City Clerk and Clerk of Council
(703) 746-3975
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From: mary sterling <historicalexandriafoundation@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 1:17 PM

To: Jackie Henderson

Subject: Re: charles ablard on waterfront commission

Hi Jackie, The Historic Alexandria Foundation endorses Mr. Charles Ablard as their representative on the
Alexandria Waterfront Commission. Mr. Ablard has been a long standing Board member of HAF and enjoys
serving on this commission. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let me know if you need any
further information. Mary Sparks Sterling, Executive Director, Historic Alexandria Foundation

On Tue, Apr 26, 2016 at 11:41 AM, Jackie Henderson <Jackie.Henderson(@alexandriava.gov> wrote:

Good morning—

Charles Ablard has reapplied for his term on the Waterfront Commission as the representative from the Historic
Alexandria Foundation. In order to place his application before City Council, I will need an endorsement from
the Historic Alexandria Foundation noting that Mr. Ablard is their designee (email is fine for me.)

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Jackie M. Henderson

City Clerk and Clerk of Council

(703) 746-3975
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From: Gregory Bodge <gbodge@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 1:44 PM

To: EDGAR BATES,; Jackie Henderson

Subject: RE: application to GW Birthday Celebration Committee

Ms. Henderson,

| enthusiastically endorse Mr. Bates for the Alexandria George Washington Birthday Celebration Committee as
our chapter's designee. Edgar is a member of the George Washington Chapter, Virginia Society SAR,

which meets at the Belle Haven Country Club. The chapter has been involved in the Alexandria events for
several years, and having a representative on the committee will enable us to be more responsive to the
community's needs during the celebration.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by e-mail at president@gwsar.org or by phone at
(540) 318-6717.

v/r,

Gregory Bodge
President, Georgewashington Chapter, VASSAR
http://gwsar.org

Date: Mon, 11 Apr 2016 16:48:49 +0000

From: e.a.bates@att.net

To: Jackie.Henderson@alexandriava.gov; gbodge@hotmail.com
Subject: Re: application to GW Birthday Celebration Committee

Jackie,

Thanks for your email. The President of the George Washington Chapter of the Sons of the American
Revolution was the first person listed as a reference, but let me reach out to Patriot Greg Bodge.
Greg,

As we discussed on Saturday it would be an honor to represent the Chapter on the Alexandria
George Washington Birthday Celebration Committee. As indicated in my previous email, part of the
application requirement is for the City Clerk to receive an email from you confirming that | am the
Chapter designee. Many thanks and look forward to the opportunity to serve the Chapter.

Cheers,

Edgar

From: Jackie Henderson <Jackie Henderson@alexandriava.gov>
To: "e.a.bates@att. net" <e.a bates@att.net>

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 8:51 AM

Subject: application to GW Birthday Celebration Committee




